
Assistance  still  available
for  eligible  Costa  Mesa
residents  behind  in  rent
payments
The eviction moratorium ended in California on Sept. 30, but
Costa Mesa residents who are eligible may still get assistance
to help pay their back rent if they were impacted by COVID-19
related economic setbacks.

Passed  by  the  City  Council  last  June,  the  CDBG-CV  Rental
Assistance Program assists low to moderate-income Costa Mesa
residents who were impacted by the coronavirus pandemic.

Assisting residents in need will go toward maintaining housing
stability during these difficult times.

For individuals in need of assistance, please contact Mercy
House  at  714-836-7188  or  at  the  website  here
https://www.mercyhouse.net/.

For families in need of rental assistance, please contact
Serving People in Need (SPIN) at this number (714) 751-1101 or
click this link for more information.
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